
El Paso County Sheriff’s Office
“Serving the community for over 150 years.”

El Paso County, Colorado
www.epcsheriffsoffice.com

Honest
Loyal
United

Bill Elder, Sheriff

MEDIA RELEASE

DATE:

# # #
MR

twitter.com/EPCSheriff facebook.com/EPCSheriffsOffice youtube.com/EPCSheriff

El Paso County Sheriff’s Office
27 East Vermijo Avenue, Colorado Springs, CO 80903-2280
Jacqueline Kirby, Media Relations Manager
Office: (719) 520-7183, Email: jacquelinekirby@elpasoco.com

www.twitter.com/EPCSheriff
www.facebook.com/EPCSheriffsOffice
www.youtube.com/EPCSheriff
www.youtube.com/EPCSheriff
www.facebook.com/EPCSheriffsOffice
www.twitter.com/EPCSheriff

	Media_Release_Text_1: Sheriff's Office Looking for Endangered Teen
 
On March 24, 2016, at approximately 11:30 AM, Joseph Franklin, DOB: 7/2/99 (16yrs) left his residence in the 500 block of Rose Drive after an argument with his parents.  His current location is unknown but he is known to frequent the area of Main Street, Security Boulevard and Highway 85/87.  He is also known to carry weapons.  

Joseph is 5'10" tall and weighs approximately 220lbs, has black hair and brown eyes. He was last seen wearing a black hooded sweatshirt, black pants and white and red tennis shoes.  He does not have his medication with him and we are very concerned for his safety.

A photo of Joseph is attached to this Media Release.  If anyone has any information as to his whereabouts, please contact Detective Scott Mackey at 719-390-7291 or 719-390-5555.  No piece of information is too small or insignificant. 
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